
My name is Paul Filipowicz. I have been a professional musician for over 50 years. 

I wanted to take the time to inform you that it’s inception The Red Rooster (in my opinion) has always 
acted with regard to the laws and guidelines of public houses on the highest level. 

It is a tragedy that happened last December and that perpetrator should be punished according to law. 

I see no positive outcome of the city closing a viable tax paying entity for the punishment of one foolish 
individual. 

My condolences. 

Thank you, 

Paul Filipowicz 

 


